
 

 

 
                Mൺඒ 26, 2024 
 

Tඁൾ Mඈඌඍ Hඈඅඒ Tඋංඇංඍඒ 
 

Glory to the Father, the Son, and 
the Holy Spirit; to God who is, 
who was, and who is to come. 

 
Revelation 1:8 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6603 Cඁඋංඌඍඈඉඁൾඋ Dඋංඏൾ 
St. Louis, MO 63129 
 
Parish Office Hours 
   Monday—Friday  
  8:00 a.m.—4:30 p.m. 
  
Phone:  314.846.8207 
Email: queenparish@qasstl.org 

 
Queen of All Saints School 
Phone:  314.846.0506 
Fax:  314.846.4939 
 
 
www.qasstl.org 

Qඎൾൾඇ ඈൿ Aඅඅ Sൺංඇඍඌ 
Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Cඁඎඋർඁ 

 A Pਁ਒ਉਓਈ ਆਏ਒ ਔਈਅ Pਅਏਐ਌ਅ 

Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Tඁൾ Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍ 
Sඎඇൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌ 
 Saturday 5:00 p.m. 
 Sunday 7:30, 9:00, and 10:30 a.m., 12 Noon 
 
Wൾൾ඄ൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌൾඌ 
 Monday — Friday 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m.  
 NOTE: No 6:15 am mass on Monday May 27 
 Saturday 8:15 a.m. 
 
Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍංർ Aൽඈඋൺඍංඈඇ 
 Monday CANCELED due to Memorial Day  
 Tuesday 9:00 a.m. - 7:00 p.m. in the Church 
 Wednesday  9:00 a.m. - 4 p.m. in the Cry Room 
 
Pൾඋඉൾඍඎൺඅ Hൾඅඉ Dൾඏඈඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Bൾඇൾൽංർඍංඈඇ 
 Tuesday 7:00 p.m. 
 
Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Rൾർඈඇർංඅංൺඍංඈඇ 
  Tuesday  following the 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. Masses 
  Tuesday  6:00 - 7:00 p.m.  
  Saturday  7:30 a.m. - 8 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. - 4:45 p.m. 
  Anytime please call the rectory. 



 

 

Mission Statement 
 

As members of Queen of All Saints Parish, we are a community united in the 
Catholic faith, nourished by the Eucharist, and sent to make Christ known to 
all through word and deed. 

Qඎൾൾඇ ඈൿ Aඅඅ Sൺංඇඍඌ Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Cඁඎඋർඁ                                                    Mൺඒ 26, 2024  

Pൺඌඍඈඋ 
Father Michael Murphy 

314.380.4020 
murphym@qasstl.org 

 

Sൾඇංඈඋ Aඌඌඈർංൺඍൾඌ  
Father Ronald Hopmeir 
314.846.8207 ext. 2051 

hopmeirr@qasstl.org 
 

Father Frank D’Amico 
314.380.4021  

damicof@qasstl.org 
 

Dൾൺർඈඇඌ 
Deacon Kurt Loeffler  

Deacon Richard Schellhase 
Deacon Joseph Wingbermuehle 

314.846.8207  
 

Eඅൾආൾඇඍൺඋඒ Sർඁඈඈඅ 
Pඋංඇർංඉൺඅ 

Ann Bender 
314.380.4025  

bendera@qasstl.org 
 

Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ ඈൿ  
Rൾඅං඀ංඈඎඌ Eൽඎർൺඍංඈඇ 

Leslie Pollman 
314.380.4011  

pollmanl@qasstl.org 
 

Pൺඋංඌඁ Sർඁඈඈඅ ඈൿ Rൾඅං඀ංඈඇ 
Dංඋൾർඍඈඋ 

Leanne Buback 
314.380.4011 

bubackl@qasstl.org 
 

Yඈඎඍඁ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋ 
Anna McAndrews 

314.846.8207 
hacketta@qasstl.org 

 

Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mඎඌංർ 
Christopher Dunn 

314.846.8207 ext 509 
dunnc@qasstl.org 

 

Cඁංඅൽ Sൺൿൾඍඒ Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ 
Pam VonderHaar 

314.846.8207 
Vonderhaarp@qasstl.org 

 
 

Mൺඌඌ Iඇඍൾඇඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Rൾൺൽංඇ඀ඌ Pൺඌඍඈඋൺඅ Sඍൺൿൿ 

Monday, May 27  
 1 Peter 1:3-9/Mark 10:17-27 
     8:15 a.m.                    Scott and Julie Nadolny (Anniversary) 
Tuesday, May 28 
 1 Peter 1:10-16/Mark 10:28-31 
 6:15 a.m.                    John Willett (†) 
     8:15 a.m.                    Bernadette Godfrey (†) 
Wednesday, May 29 
 1 Peter 1:18-25/Mark 10:32-45 
  6:15 a.m. Janice Reinhardt (†) 
      8:15 a.m. Abby Nadolny (birthday)  
Thursday, May 30 
 1 Peter 2:2-5, 9-12/Mark 10:46-52 
  6:15 a.m. Aleah Kurt (birthday) 
      8:15 a.m.                   Pat Dougherty (†) 
Friday, May 31 - The Visitation of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
 Zephaniah 3:14-18a/Luke 1:39-56 
  6:15 a.m.  Fr. Noah Waldman (intentions) 
      8:15 a.m. David Giratos (†) 
Saturday, June 1 - Saint Justin Martyr 
 Jude 17, 20b-25/Narj 11:27-33 
  8:15 a.m. Sam Randazzo (†)  
  5:00 p.m. Dr. Walt Foland (†) 
Sunday, June 2 -  The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ (Corpus Christi) 
 Exodus 24:3-8 (168B)/Hebrews 9:11-15/Mark 14:12-16, 22-26 
     7:30 a.m.           Evelyn Webelhuth (†) 
 9:00 a.m. Leanna Jenkins (†) 
   10:30 a.m.              Martin (Marty) Pozzo (†) 
 12:00 Noon For the People 

                            
      

Sunday Mass (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 9:00 a.m.  
 10:30 a.m. 
 
 
Weekday Masses (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 Monday—Saturday 

 

Sඍൾඐൺඋൽඌඁංඉ 
Tඁൾ Mඈඌඍ Hඈඅඒ Tඋංඇංඍඒ 

 

“The Spirit itself bears witness with our spirit that we are children of 
God, and if children then heirs, heirs of God and joint heirs with 
Chris....” 

                       - Romans 8:16-17 
  
If we are heirs to the kingdom of God, shouldn’t we work to build up His 
kingdom? Shouldn’t we be good stewards of our inheritance, using our time in 
prayer, our talent in charitable works and our treasure to care for the Church 
that God has left to us? Our Church is a treasured heirloom from God. Do we 
treat it that way? 

NOTE: No 6:15 am mass on May 27 
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Fඋඈආ ඈඎඋ Pൺඌඍඈඋ 

Qඎൾൾඇ ඈൿ Hൾൺඋඍඌ 

The QAS Parish Picnic is only two and a half weeks away and a lot 
of preparation is underway. Ride bracelets and raffle tickets are 
available in the parish office. This will be my first experience of the 
QAS picnic, and I am really looking forward to it. But I’m sad to 
say that I will not be able to participate in the annual Picnic Parade 
as I will be attending Mr. Tim Kurt’s ordination to the diaconate at 
the Cathedral Basilica. The newly ordained Deacon Tim Kurt will 
serve as a deacon for the first time at the 10:30 Mass on Sunday 
June 9th. Feel free to drop by the church hall after Mass to congratulate our newest deacon. 
 
In other news, the jackpot for the Queen of Hearts Raffle is over $25,000. If the Queen of 
Hearts card is drawn, the lucky winner would split the jackpot with the parish. With each 
passing week, the odds of drawing the Queen of Heart’s card increases, so get your ticket 
each week and help support the parish. Finally, as mentioned numerous times before, we 
will begin replacing the pews in church after Masses on Sunday June 9th. There are still 
pews available, free of charge. If you would like to have a pew, call the parish office to see 
which pews are available.  
 

-fr mike 
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Thelma “Fay” Detwiler 
Jay Foster 
Michael King 

Al Nadolny 
Anthony Widmann 
 

 

Tඁංඌ Wൾൾ඄ Iඇ Oඎඋ Pൺඋංඌඁ 
 

Sඎඇൽൺඒ:  May 26 
    7:15 pm    Life Teen - Youth Ministry Center 
 
Mඈඇൽൺඒ:  May 27 
    NOTE: No Eucharistic Adoration due to   
    Memorial Day 
   
Tඎൾඌൽൺඒ:  May 28 
    9:00 am  Eucharistic Adoration - Church 
    7:00 pm   Prayer Group - Youth Room 
    7:00 pm  ACTS Core Team Meeting- Adult 
           Resource Center (ARC)  
            
Wൾൽඇൾඌൽൺඒ:  May 29 
    9:00 am  Eucharistic Adoration - Cry Room 
 
Tඁඎඋඌൽൺඒ:  May 30 
    7:00 pm  Two + - Youth Ministry Center 
    7:30 pm  Celebration Singers Practice -  
           Church 
 
Fඋංൽൺඒ:  May 31: 
    9:00 am  Rag Ladies - School Basement 
    5:30 pm  Wedding Rehearsal - Church 
    
Sൺඍඎඋൽൺඒ:  Jඎඇൾ 1 
    6:30 am  Men of St. Joseph - Church Hall 
    1:00 pm  Wedding - Church 

Sංർ඄ Lංඌඍ Cඁൺඇ඀ൾඌ 
 

Please contact the parish office and let us know if 
you would like to be on the short term sick list  
(6 weeks) or the long term sick list (6 months). 

 
Sඁඈඋඍ Tൾඋආ Sංർ඄ Lංඌඍ (6 ඐൾൾ඄ඌ) 

Pඋൺඒ ൿඈඋ ඍඁൾ Sංർ඄ 

 
Lඈඇ඀ Tൾඋආ Sංർ඄ Lංඌඍ (6 ආඈඇඍඁඌ) 

Loretta Borchetta 
Wendy Brown 
Danielle Flores 
Maureen Hecht 
Amanda Jacobs 
Bill Kerbler 

Diane Jones 
Jason Loring 
Diane Romano 
Bob Zaitz 
 

Bൺඉඍංඌආൺඅ Pඋൾඉൺඋൺඍංඈඇ    
      
     The next baptism preparation class will be held 
Sunday, June 2 2024.  This program is for all 
parents who are seeking baptism for their children.  
If you have attended a preparation program either 
here or at another parish, you do not need to attend 
again.  Classes are held the first Sunday of the month 
in the ARC Room after the 9am Mass.  Please call 
the parish office for registration information at  
314-846-8207. 

Hൾൺඅඍඁ Mංඇංඌඍඋඒ 
 

One of the missions of the Health Ministry Team is 
providing meals on short term basis for families  
facing a health care issue. More volunteers are 
needed to assist with this mission just a few times a 
year. If you are able and would like to assist the 
team, please contact Carol Susanka at  
314-606-8112. 

 Bann III       Caitlin Ryan 
             Paul Kettenbach 
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Memorial Day commemorates the men and women 
who have died while serving in the military. 
 

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and let  
perpetual light shine upon them. May their souls 
and all the souls of the faithful departed, through 

the mercy of God, rest in peace. 
Amen.  

 

Support the Catholic 
Home Missions  
Appeal today! Nearly 
40% of dioceses in the 
United States and its  

territories are considered mission territories because 
they are unable to fund essential pastoral activities 
needed in their communities. Your support fund  
religious education, seminary formation, lay minis-
try training, and other programs that build vibrant 
faith communities right here in the United States. 
Please be generous. More information can be found 
at www.usccb.org/home-missions. 

Sൺඅൺൽ Dඈඇൺඍංඈඇඌ Fඈඋ Sඍ. Pൺඍඋංർ඄ Cൾඇඍൾඋ 
 

Queen of All Saints collects bagged salads and 
bottles of dressing on the first Wednesday of each 
month. Please place your donations in the coolers on 
the front porch of 129 Staehle Ct. before 9:30 a.m. 
on the first Wednesday of each month. The need is 
always great as a meal for 250 homeless people is 
served every day. For more information  about 
donations please call Sheila Treptow at 314-846-
4015. For more information about St. Patrick’s 
Center meal program contact Katie Joseph at 
kjoseph@stpatrickcenter.org or 314-802-1976. 
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 Offertory 
 

5/19/24 

WeShare 
 

 5/8/24 - 
5/14/24 

Offertory $   11,138.00 $     6,721.64 

Loose $     1,959.00  

Capital Improvement $          25.00  

Tuition Assistance $          30.00 $          25.00 

Saint Vincent de Paul $        585.00 $          90.00 

Catholic Home  Mission $          65.00  

Cardinal Glennon $          20.00  

Peter Pence $          20.00  

Oൿൿൾඋඍඈඋඒ 

 
 

Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋඌ - Jඎඇൾ 1 - 2 

 Presider Lectors Ushers 

5:00  p.m.   
 (Sat) 

Fr. D’Amico Rita Holt 
Anne DeRuntz 

Bob Grogan 
Kathy Rechtin 
Cathy Ellis 

7:30 a.m. Fr. D’Amico Mike Altepeter 
Rebecca 
Froelke 

Ed Barron 
Debbie Barron 
JoAnn Thee 

9:00 a.m. Fr. Murphy Greg Tolcou 
Gayle Millburg 

Kathy Hoehl 
Barry Smith 
Volunteer 

10:30 a.m. 
 

Fr. Hopmeir Ed Murphy  
Sherry Murphy 

Dave Little 
Ray Hapak  
Michelle Hapak 

12:00 p.m. Fr. Murphy Megan Beck Kathy Ewing  
Brian Redford 
Volunteer 

If you are a volunteer of ANY kind or an employee 
(church, school, sports, etc.) at Queen of All Saints 
and are not yet registered in the new system for 
Protecting God’s Children, please do so ASAP. 

1) It is mandatory. 
2) It is free to you. 
3) QAS will pay for your background check. 
 

The new system is called Prevent and Protect STL. 
To register, please go to 
www.preventandprotectstl.org 
Enter the passcode stlprotect when prompted. Please 
complete ALL of the modules to be Approved. If 
you have any questions or need Step by Step 
instructions, please call Pam VonderHaar in the 
Rectory at 314-846-8207. 

PREVENT AND PROTECT STL 

 

Tඁൺඇ඄ Yඈඎ Fඈඋ Yඈඎඋ  
Cඈඇඍංඇඎൾൽ Sඎඉඉඈඋඍ 

Cඁඎඋർඁ Pൾඐඌ Sඍංඅඅ Aඏൺංඅൺൻඅൾ ൿඈඋ Fඋൾൾ 
We still have some pews available. Any pew with 
tape on it is taken. Please reach out to the rectory 
at 314-846-8702 if you would like one that has not 
been claimed. 

Sඍ. Lඈඎංඌ Rൾඏංൾඐ Sඎൻඌർඋංඉඍංඈඇ 
 

Once per year, the St. Louis Review renewal comes 
up. Some of you have let us know if you wish to 
continue receiving it. If you have not, please call 
the parish office at 314-846-8207 to let us know. It 
is $35 per year. If we do not hear from you, we will 
assume you do not want to receive it. Thank you! 

 
 
 
 
 

This fall, beginning in September, classes will begin 
for those people who are interested in joining the 
Catholic Church. If YOU are interested in joining 
our church OR if you know someone who may be 
interested, please call the parish office at  
314-846-8207. Your information will then be passed 
to the RCIA team. We ask that all people of the  
parish pray that more people join the Church. We 
also ask that the many organizations in our parish 
pray that more people enroll in RCIA this year. Here 
is an example prayer: 
 
Heavenly Father, please grant that more souls enter 
your fold in the Catholic Church and experience the 
joy and comfort of receiving your Son Jesus in the 
Eucharist. 
 

Thank you so much. 
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Registration for the 2024-2025 school year is still 
open. Forms are due by May 31, 2024. 
 

Catechists Needed 
 

The Parish School of Religion is still in need of  
catechists for 4th grade and 5th grade. 

 

If interested, please contact Leanne Buback at  
bubackl@qasstl.org. Thank you! 

Jean Ryan and Roger and Pam Luchtefeld  
delivered 3rd Sunday food collection to  

St. Anthony Food Pantry. 

Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Bൺඉඍංඌආ 
 

Congratulations to our recently baptized parishioner, 
Thomas Edward Clark, child of Adam and Maggie 
Clark, baptized in Christ on May 19, 2024 at Queen of 
All Saints Church. 
 

May the blessing of the Lord be always upon her, and 
may God watch over and cherish this child whom God 
has blessed with the grace of Baptism. 

Rൾඌඍ ංඇ  Pൾൺർൾ 
 

Please pray for the repose of the soul of  
parishioners: 

 
Larry Palmer, husband of Rose Palmer of our  

parish. 
 

Richard Arnold, husband of Sharon Arnold of our 
Parish. 

 
 

May he, and all the faithfully departed  
rest in peace. 

Aඇඇඎൺඅ Bൺൻඒ Bඈඍඍඅൾ Dඋංඏൾ 
 

The annual baby  bottle drive, 
sponsored by the Respect Life 
Committee, is now under way. 
Please PRAY for all couples 
facing an untimely pregnancy. 
On Father’s Day weekend, re-
turn your baby bottle with you 
donation to the South County 
Pregnancy Help Center. Their 
mission is: “To offer practical, 
life-affirming help, hope and 
the Gospel of Jesus Christ to 

mothers and fathers experiencing pregnancy.” This 
amazing organization offers practical as well as 
emotional and spiritual support.  
 

“Truly I tell you, whatever you did for one of the 
least of these brothers and sisters of mine, you did 

for me” -Matthew 25:40 
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Kenrick-Glennon Days is an overnight summer camp 
that gives grade school boys a chance to experience 
life at the seminary. This three day overnight camp is 
sponsored by the Office of Vocations and is held at 
Kenrick-Glennon Seminary in Shrewsbury, MO. 
Campers will join small groups led by seminarians 
and experience games, prayers, and activities that  
promote an openness to a priestly vocation. For more  
information and to register visit: 

 

www.stlvocations.org/kgd. 
 

· Camp One - 6th & 7th (as of Fall 2024) 
   *June 10 , 2024 -  June 12, 2024 
· Camp Two - 8th & 9th (as of Fall 2024) 
   *June 13, 2024 - June 15, 2024 
· Junior Counselors - 10th-12th (as of Fall 2024) 
   *June 9, 2024 - June 15, 2024 

Aඇඇඎൺඅ Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Aඉඉൾൺඅ 
 

You should have received a pledge card in the mail 
by now or picked it up after one of the masses these 
past three weekends and returned it. If not, there is 
still time to give. The pledge cards will be in the 
rectory office if you need to pick one up, or you can 
give by one of the following other methods: 
 

1. Visit aca.archstl.org 
 

2. Text-to-Give by texting 
      ACA to 243725 
 

3. Scan the QR code  
 

4.   Call the ACA office at  
    314-792-7680 
 

If you have any questions, 
please contact Pam VonderHaar at the Rectory of-
fice at 314-846-8207. Thank you for your generous 
support! 

40 Hඈඎඋඌ ඈൿ Aൽඈඋൺඍංඈඇ Bൾൿඈඋൾ Cඈඋඉඎඌ 
Cඁඋංඌඍං 

 

The 40 hours of adoration will take place at the 
Monastery of St. Clare from 7:00 am to 5:00 pm 
on Thursday May 30 through Sunday June 2 
closing with Benediction of the Blessed Sacra-
ment each evening. These days of adoration will 
take place at the Monastery of St. Clare. All are 
invited to join the Poor Clares during these days 
of prayer. 
 

Hඈඅඒ Hඈඎඋ ൿඈඋ Pඋංൾඌඍඅඒ ൺඇൽ Rൾඅං඀ංඈඎඌ  
Vඈർൺඍංඈඇඌ 

 

There will be a Holy Hour for priestly and  
religious vocations on Friday June 7 from  
7:00 –8:00 pm.  
 

Monastery of St. Clare 
200 Marycrest Drive 

South of the Bethesda Nursing Facility 
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As the school year comes to a close, so does our middle school bible study. It has been an absolute blast hanging with 
these students and diving into Jesus’ miracles this semester! Eighth graders, we will see you at regularly scheduled youth 

group meetings. Seventh graders, we hope to have opportunities for you to get involved next year as well! 
 

Interested in coming to youth group, but not sure what to expect? Check out our Instagram: @qas__ym ! 

NO LIFE NIGHT TONIGHT 
Sunday, May 26th 
Due to Memorial Day Weekend, we do not have a Life Night tonight. Spend the night relaxing with 
the people you love, and we will be back with our Summer Kick-Off next Sunday! 
 
TWO+ THIS THURSDAY 
Thursday, May 30th, 7:15-8:45pm in the youth room 
Each Thursday we meet with the intention of growing closer to friends and growing closer to our 
Lord next to our friends. We spend time in prayer as well as time hanging out with pals and growing 
in community. This month, we are focusing on Marian prayers and themes. See you then! 



 

 

Tඁൾ Mඈඌඍ Hඈඅඒ Tඋංඇංඍඒ                                                            Mൺඒ 26, 2024  



 

 

Qඎൾൾඇ ඈൿ Aඅඅ Sൺංඇඍඌ Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Cඁඎඋർඁ                                                     Mൺඒ 26, 2024  
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LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME Iris Mitchell
 

imitchell@4LPi.com • (800) 950-9952 x2495

Tesey Roman, REALTOR®

Tesey@MerryRealEstate.com
314-660-3795

AMERICAN CONSULTING ENGINEERS
• Structural Evaluations/Designs
• House designs/Blueprints (2D&3D)
• MEP Engineering

Call Now: 314 899 0599 
8615 Gravois Rd. St Louis, MO 63123
ace-inc-us     info@ace-inc.us

Residential-Commercial-Industrial

Residential - Commercial
Industrial

IN BUSINESS SINCE 1976
Jerry Reinhold

Parishioner
314-631-1158

FREE ESTIMATES
24-Hour Emergency Service
Licensed, Bonded, & Insured
www.reinholdelectric.com

Bartolino’s Family Restaurants
Make our family tradition a part of yours.

   Lindbergh  - 314-487-4545              Southwest Ave. - 314-645-2088               Hampton at Wilson - 314-644-2266

bartolinosrestaurants.com

Family 
Orthodontic Care

STEPHEN G. NIKODEM, D.D.S.M.S.
4116 Von Talge, Suite A, ST. LOUIS, MO

314-894-1311� FAX 894-0710

Arnold Animal Hospital
Hwy 141 and Astra Way 

11 Municipal Drive

636-296-7060

(314) 481-7333 | Since 1927

Steve Korn,
Owner

939 Lemay Ferry Rd. | St. Louis, MO 63125
Dowling.Autobody@yahoo.com

314-638-0090

MON, TUE, THUR, FRI:
9AM - 5PM

WED: 9AM - 6PM
SAT: 10AM - 4PM

5429 Telegraph • 894-1319
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Welker Family Dentistry
(314) 846-0101 • 5709 Telegraph Road

Chet E. Welker, D.D.S. 
Ashley V. Welker, D.D.S.

• Most Insurance Accepted 

• Queen of All Saints Parishioner

We look forward to your smile!

MAYO PLUMBING CO., INC.
NEW RESIDENTIAL • COMMERCIAL • REMODEL • REPAIRS

JOHN BUETTNER
314-293-1776 • Cell 314-280-4808 • mayoplumbingjohn@gmail.com

3074 Crystal Lake Drive, St. Louis, MO 63129
30+ Years Experience • Licensed, Bonded, Union 

Missouri

CatholicMatch.com/MO

314-353-1101

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME Iris Mitchell
 

imitchell@4LPi.com • (800) 950-9952 x2495

“Your Friendly Neighborhood  

Pet Supply Store”

Queen of All Saints Parishioner | 5531 Oakville Shopping Ctr. | 314-939-1560

Serving your area 
for 45 years.

314-846-7663            FREE ESTIMATES

6961 Telegraph Rd.
St. Louis, MO

314-846-4021

Timothy Buback, Advisor
Email: timothy.buback@kofc.org
O: 636-400-7544 | M: 636-675-4744
5055 Highway N, Suite 215, Cottleville, MO 63304
info.kofcassetadvisors.org/Meet-Tim-Buback.html

NORTH STAR AUTOMOTIVE
 314-609-0237  NORTH-STAR-AUTOMOTIVE.BUSINESS.SITE   J   NORTH-STAR-AUTOMOTIVE.UENIWEB.COMCertified by The National 

Institute for Automotive 
Excellence

Get an estimate at the dealer,
and we will do it for half the price.

Will install your parts.  Available Weekends

Bob Tomek, Owner & Parishioner

Our Care, Your Schedule
Customized Care

Ongoing Monitoring

Bonded & Insured
Call for Your FREE

In-Home Assessment

(314) 842-5589
Serving Southern St. Louis and

Northeast Jefferson Counties, MO

www.VisitingAngels.com/StLSouth/home

5591 Oakville Shopping Center  (314) 892-0260

Thomas J. Piatchek
Attorney at Law

12300 Old Tesson Road, 12300 Old Tesson Road, 
Suite 100-B Suite 100-B 

St. Louis, MO 63128St. Louis, MO 63128

314-842-9800314-842-9800 (office) (office)

314-842-9801 (fax) 314-842-9801 (fax) 
314-221-4676 (cell)314-221-4676 (cell)

thomaspiatchek@thomaspiatchek@gmail.comgmail.com

Thinking About Making A Move?
Call Me...

I Can Guide You Home!
Jo Ellen Hatfield

314-566-6373 • jo.ellen@kw.com
Each office is independently owned and operated.
If your property is currently listed with a broker, 
this is not a solicitation.

Commercial & Residential 
(314) 487-4564

Conner Roofing is a  
family-owned  business 
that has been serving  
St. Louis City and  
Counties, as well as the 
Metro East, since 1993.

Specializing in 
Roofing,  Siding
 and Gutters

$20 OFF
Tree Pruning / Removal / Fertilization

314-227-7545 | davey.com


